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To:
Subject:

dan johnston <j ohnston3079@b ell south, net>
Sunday, March 21, 2010 10:47 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear secretary,

With respect to RIN 3038-AC61 and specifically Regulation 5.9, the passing thereof will make all the other
well thought out regualtions contained therein completely and purely academic.

I respectfully urge you to strongly reconsider this most damaging part of an otherwise pertinent and
timely legislation.

Nothing less than freedom is at stake here.

Thank you so much for your time.


